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Circular

This is for general information to all concerned Faculty Members that the Ministry of
Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of India vide letter No. U.12012/10/2014-NE dated 01.5.2020
(copy enclosed) has issued instruction, which is self explanatory regarding, the implementation
of Assessment Promotion Scheme in the Institute.

In this regard, as desired by the Ministry all the stake holders / faculty members are
requested to submit their comments regarding the implementation of APS prospectively or

retrospectively.
The Director NEIGRIHMS has also desired that all Faculty members of the Institute to

comment on the following points:-
1. Opine whether you want retrospective APS implementation — Yes / No

2. Opine whether you want prospective APS implementation - Yes / No
3. Will Faculty selected by earlier Selection Committee accept inter seniority changes in

the event if the APS is implemented retrospective.
4. Comments to support retrospective APS implementation (Maximum in two

paragraphs)

In view of the above, it is requested to all the stake holders to submit their comments
latest by the 25" May 2020 for further necessary action at this end.

(Prof. D.M. Thappa)
Director

Memo No NEIGR-Estt-1/43/2008/Vol.V/49 Dated Shillong, the 18" May 2020.
Copy for information and necessary action to:-

1. All the HODs / HOD i/c, NEIGRIHMS, Mawdiangdiang, Shillong.
2. All Faculty Members of NEIGRIHMS, Mawdiangdiang Shillong.

3. The to the Dy. Director (Admn) for kind information of the
IGRIHMS, Mawdiangdiang, Shillong.
7" Shri. R. Lyngdoh, UDC for uploading in the Institute’s website.

5. Office Order Book.

Dy. Director (Admn)




No. U-12012/10/2014-NE
Government of India
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare
(NE Section)
Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi

Dated the. 01°'May. 2020
To.

The Director
NEIGRIHMS, Shillong
Meghalaya

Subject: Concern of faculty of NEIGRIHMS over implementation of
Assessment Promotion Scheme (APS) in NEIGRIHMS, Shillong —
reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to the concerns of some faculty members of
NEIGRIHMS regarding the prospective implementation of APS in the Institute

2 It s re-terated that decision to implement the Assessment
Promotion Scheme (APS) scheme prospectively was taken with due
discussion with NEIGRI eep :

faculty of the Institut Sty
correspondence(s) from facully members of NEIGRIHMS as
NEGRIHMS' administration in the matter

rib ~E e

You are advised to solicit comments of stakeholders. (e faculty of
regarding APS




